
 

 

Planning Commission Minutes 
 
July 7, 2020 
 
The regular meeting of the Planning Commission of Franklin Township was held in the 
Township Office was called to order at 1902 hours by Chairwoman Denise Benedict. Also 
present were Commission members George Plavcan, Terry Rea and Ralph Brieding.   
  
Visitors present were Ellen Crandall 
 
VISITORS/PUBLIC COMMENT 
None 
 
MINUTES 
George Plavcan made a motion to approve the minutes of February 4, 2020. Denise Benedict 
seconded. Motion Carried. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
A discussion was held regarding subdividing The Crandall Estate #2 Lot 3 12.000 Acres. 
property located on West Stancliff. George Plavcan made a motion to approve the subdivision 
plans for The Crandall Estate #2 Lot 3 on West Stancliff Road subdividing 12 acres, beginning 
at the southwest corner of lands described at a point in the centerline of West Stancliff Road, 
said point being N 89°33’55” E, a distance of 1,639.45 feet from an iron survey pin (found) at the 
centerline intersection of West Stancliff Road and Eureka Road (50’R/W). Terry Rea seconded.  
Motion Carried.  
 
Denise prepared and handed out the Annual Summary for 2019, a discussion was held 
regarding still needing data to create a plan to know what direction the township is going. The 
Planning Commission has been waiting on data from the public works department to fill out 
future road goals, and culverts and bridges data since March 2018. After a discussion it was the 
unanimous consent for Denise to bring this up to the Supervisors to see if this data could be 
collected so the Planning Commission could move forward.  
 
 
 
ADJOURN 
Terry Rea made a motion to adjourn the meeting on July 7, 2020. George Plavcan seconded.   
Carried by all.  The meeting was adjourned at 1935 hours. 
 
 
 
 
Ramona Junkins, Recording Secretary 


